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PRESS RELEASE
The First Lady of the State visits the Khampu Hollen Orphanage

The First Lady of the State Smt Neelam Misra, who accompanied the Governor Brig.
(Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) during his two-day district tour to East Kameng District,
visited the Khampu Hollen Orphanage at Seppa on 25™ April 2018. She interacted
with the inmates and Miss Renu Bengde who run orphanage.

The First Lady of the State appreciated the effort of the lady. She also conveyed her
good wishes to the children of the orphanage and distributed sweets to them.
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